
Playing for a “Claus” 

 
Don’t be a Grinch this holiday season…  

Please join us for a Golden Isles Tennis Round Robin to benefit our local 
Youth Tennis Programs 

Entrants will be divided into two teams -  “Santa” and “Mrs. Claus” 

When: Sunday, December 13th at 2 pm 

Where:          Jekyll Island Tennis Center 

Entry fee:     $20  (You can pay with Venmo @GoldenIsles-Tennis, check made out   
  to “Golden Isles Tennis”, or cash) 

Please RSVP to ruthannb@bellsouth.net by 12/9 to join us for an aZernoon of fun! 

Holiday snacks and liba.ons will be available as well as prizes. 

Let’s end 2020 with some jolly, good fun!!! 

We will also be accep-ng unwrapped toys for Toys for Tots and cash dona-ons for the local 
Head Start program
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